
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

• Next CHPS 100 Lottery Draw – 

8th March 

 

• Mothers Day Secret Shop – 12th 

March 
 

• World Book day (dress up or 

mufti) – 12th March 

 

• Easter Events - TBC 

 

 

 
     
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Spring 2! 
 
What a rollercoaster year so far! 
We look forward to welcoming all 
children back on the 8th March!  
 
We hope to be able to offer more 
events as restrictions ease. Watch 
this space! 
 
We are all volunteers and events 
are planned and organised in our 
own time. We can always do with 
extra support and ideas! Feel free 
to get in contact if you have any 
ideas to share or if you can give 
some time to help by emailing; 
gbff@chjs.net 
 
Keep an eye out on our dedicated 
Facebook page for all events and 
news; 
https://www.facebook.com/grou

ps/167108237090710 
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Mothers Day Secret Shop 

We have been busy organising a 
'Secret Shop' for Mothers Day  to 
say a little ‘thank you’ to all the 
mums, nans, grans, aunts, sisters 
or anyone else special! 
 
The 'shop' will be open on Friday 
12th March only!  
 
All gifts will be £1, please ensure 
your child has cash with them on 
this day. Gifts will be available 
during the school day in their year 
group bubbles. 
 
We have been gifted lots of lovely 
presents from Morrisons, Tesco, 
Dunelm and Poundland, so a huge 
thank you to them all! 

 

 

  

What have we raised so far? 

Total to date from Sept 2020; 

Stikins – £59.10 

CHPS 100 Lottery – £398.00 

APFS Xmas Cards – £204.50 

Uniform sales – £159.00 

Tesco Covid Grant - £500 

Lenka Schofield Masks - £250 

Aviva Match Funding - £250 

Wates Match Funding - £500 

Wates Foundation Grant- £500 

Christmas Raffle – £1434 

Christmas Elfridges – £232.85 

Asda Covid Grant - £500 

The Ink Bin – £0 keep sending in 

those used ink cartridges! 

 

 

CHPS Lottery Winners 11th February 

1st Prize – Angela Hartley - £31.20 

2nd Prize – Lee Rounce - £7.80 

Congratulations to our February 

Winners! Anyone can join at 

anytime, please email gbff@chjs.net 

should you wish to enter. Our next 

draw is on the 8th March. 
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Thank you for supporting our 
Mothers Day Event! 

Dedicated PTA Events Website 

Following feedback regarding 

online payments, we have recently 

set up our own dedicated PTA 

Events Wesbite: 

www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff 

This website enables you to pay 

online for most events and this is 

where we will post any ‘nearly 

new uniform’ that we have for 

sale.  

Please register on the website to 

ensure you don’t miss out! 

 

 

Match Funding 

If you work with an organisation 

that has a match funding policy, any 

money you/we raise could be 

matched by your employer. 

Companies match the fundraising 

total for an event that their 

employee is working on.  

We would be grateful if you could 

see if your employer has a match 

funding scheme. Email 

gbff@chjs.net if you think you could 

help or for more information. 

A big thank you to Aviva & Wates 

Group for Match Funding our Big 

Christmas Raffle! With their help, 

we raised an additional £750! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep checking at home, at 

work and with friends and family to 

see if you have any old cartridges 

which can be brought into school- 

every cartridge makes a difference! 

We are doing well so far, keep them 

coming in!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wates Family Enterprise Trust 
 
A Year 6 parent recently notified 
us of a scheme running within the 
company she works for, Wates 
Group. In 2008, the Wates Family 
Enterprise Trust set up ‘Wates 
Giving’. The programmes priority 
is to empower inititiatives and 
make a real difference to society 
by operating a number of award 
schemes enabling Wates 
employees to raise additional 
funds for good causes.  
 
As soon as we heard about the 
scheme we knew this would be a 
fantastic opportunity for us and 
set to work making a video to 
enter our school into the ‘Wates 
100 for 500 Campaign’ to try and 
be one of the lucky winners of 
£500 towards our ultimate goal of 
an outdoor classroom. We won! 
 
To watch the video: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1
cS-SNaZPzM5DqWOXEoJq5dS-
kG2konju/view 
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Mother’s Day Secret Shop Prep! 
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